
 

Deborah Bryant 

I have a long-standing attachment to Diss Primary Academy having been a pupil there many 

years ago. I still remember vividly my experiences there and how it instilled into me some 

lifelong lessons and values. So having moved back to Diss in 2016, I was delighted to 

become a school governor for the Partnership. My background is in local government and I 

currently work for Norfolk Adult Social Services. Previously I have been a governor at a 

Norfolk secondary school and was latterly the chair of the governing body. With three 

children now grown up who have gone through local schools, I know the importance of 

giving young people every chance to achieve their potential. I am delighted and proud now 

to use my skills and experience to support the Diss Primary Academy to give our local 

children the best possible start in their school life.  


